
Greetings!

As the year winds down, I will take this one last chance in 2018 to say THANK YOU
for your continued interest, support and involvement with English At Large. 

You are making a wonderful difference for hundreds of local English language
learners, and helping to make our communities more welcoming.  Your support truly
changes lives.  

Happy Holidays from the Board and Staff of English At Large! 

Best regards, 
Maureen 
ed@englishatlarge.org 

Maureen Willis, Executive Director 

Thank You to our Volunteers!

 
Barbara and Basil have fun with our "selfie" frame at our Annual December

Volunteer Appreciation Event.

We look forward to hosting this informal celebration each year, to celebrate the

holidays together and to thank our volunteers for their amazing service

to our community. 

Special thanks to the Burlington Public Library, for hosting this event, and to

Flatbread Pizza of Bedford, Market Basket Supermarkets and Reading Cooperative

Bank for donating refreshments. 

See the full gallery of pictures on our Facebook Page! 

http://www.englishatlarge.org
https://www.facebook.com/EnglishAtLarge/
http://www.englishatlarge.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/EAL-Conversation-Group-Facilitator.pdf
https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2019
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
https://www.foundationformetrowest.org/
http://www.englishatlarge.org/donate-directly/


Seeking Volunteer Facilitator for our
Billerica Conversation Group

Do you like to meet new people and learn about
different cultures?  We currently have an
immediate need for a volunteer to co-facilitate
our group at the Billerica Public Library.  Learn
More Here!

EAL Annual Online Auction
February 22 to March 4

2019

Our committee is putting together
a fabulous assortment of items,
unique gifts and experiences for
you to bid on! Bookmark this page
and save the date!

EAL Board Challenge

Our Board has pledged to match
every new or increased donation to
English At Large, through January
31, 2019, up to $7,500!  

 Donate Now to Double Your Impact!

English At Large Offices
will be

CLOSED
December 24, 2018

through 
January 1, 2019

We will reopen on
Wednesday, January 2, 2019

Happy New Year!

Special Thanks to the Foundation for MetroWest for
its Generous Investment in our Programs!

http://www.englishatlarge.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/EAL-Conversation-Group-Facilitator.pdf
https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2019
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg


 Donate Online Now 
To Support Life-Changing Services in your community 

English At Large | 781-395-2374 | www.englishatlarge.org

http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1104658966966&a=1131821077306&ea=
https://www.facebook.com/EnglishAtLarge/
https://twitter.com/EnglishAtLarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/5248840/

